
 
 

 

 
 
 

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
GOVERNANCE AND PROTOCOL SERVICES 
 
 
 
 
 
2020 November 12 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON UTILITIES AND 
CORPORATE SERVICES 

 
 
Please be advised that, at the request of the Chair, and subject to Section 17(3)* of Procedure Bylaw 
35M2017, the Regular Meeting of the Standing Policy Committee on Utilities and Corporate Services, 
scheduled for Tuesday, November 17, 2020 has been CANCELLED. 
 
 
The next Regular meeting is currently scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 2020 December 16, at 
9:30 a.m. 
 
 
Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly. 

 
 
 

  
Jordan Palaschuk 
Legislative Advisor 
 
 
 
 
* A scheduled meeting may be cancelled by the Chair in consultation with the City Clerk, if the 
deadline for agenda submissions has passed, and there is no time-sensitive business to bring to that 
meeting. 
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